Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 172
From: Catherine E

Sent: Tuesday, 6 July 2021 10:02 PM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: No to further extension of Emergency powers in QLD!

Dear Premier
Two weeks to "flatten the curve" is about to blow out to 2 years!? And then what?

| OPPOSE this new bill vehemently and ask you to stop this game of cat and mouse. People are waking up
to the

fact that this "pandemic" is much more of a "plandemic" and we are rightly sick of it. We are not and never
have been living in

a State of Emergency. Obviously my understanding of an "emergency" is vastly different to that of the
Governments.

If you are really concerned about our "health" how about all fast food outlets and bottle shops are
"lockdowned" permanently??

That would be a start.

Please put an end to this farcical SOE extension bill that was tabled by Yvett D'Ath on 16 June 2021.

Regards
Catherine Elek
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